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17th April 2023

Dear Parents,
 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break, 

I cannot believe that we are now in the summer term and your child’s final term in year Reception. Year Reception have a very busy but fun summer term planned! As the term goes on, I will begin to support your child transition to Year 1 by adapting our classroom and the structure of our learning.

Indoor shoes
Please could you ensure that all children have some indoor shoes.

PE
This term PE will be on a Wednesday and Thursday, the children should continue to bring their PE kits every Monday. PE will be taught by John Gibson on a Wednesday and coaches from Carlisle United Football Club on a Thursday. Please send your child with full PE kit (pair of trainers, as well as pumps, a white t-shirt, black shorts and a pair or tracksuit bottoms and a spare jumper or tracksuit top). PE kits will be returned home on a Thursday. Any jewellery must be removed by the children before PE sessions.

Tapestry
I will be continuing to add photographs and information about your child’s learning onto Tapestry. Please log onto Tapestry regularly to engage with their learning, and feel free to upload any learning or progress that your child makes at home. Tapestry continues to be a way to communicate with myself and send any personal memos regarding your child, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to pop a message on Tapestry. 

Reading Books
I have been impressed with how well the children have mastered reading this year. In the classroom, we continue to try our best to listen to your child read as much as possible. Please listen to your child read as regularly as possible to build up their fluency and word recognition.


If you have any questions about the curriculum or any general queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office or send me a message via Tapestry. 



Yours sincerely,
Kirsty Bell 
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